




MEXICO HOUSING AUTHORITY 
828 Garfield Avenue, Mexico, MO  65265 

Phone 573-581-2294; Fax 573-581-6636 

www.mexicoha.com 
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Our mission is to create 

strong, sustainable,       

inclusive communiƟes and 

quality affordable homes 

for all. 

 
Housing America Month! 

Fire Safety and Prevention Tips: 
1. Make sure all exits from rooms are clear and 

that there is nothing blocking them. 
2. Have a fire escape plan for your home.           

Designate a place outside where everyone can 
meet in case of a fire and practice this plan     
often. 

3. Keep space heaters at least 3 feet away from     
anything that can burn and turn them off when 
you leave the house, the room or go to bed. 

4. Do not leave candles burning when you are away 
and unplug small appliances when not in use. 

5. Keep matches and lighters hidden and out of    
children’s reach, and teach children not to play 
with them. 

MHA maintenance will be 
inside units October 1-31, 
2022, to replace furnace 
filters, smoke detector 
batteries and to check 

dryer vents. 



Dates to Remember: 
Guardian Pest Control 

and management will be in your 
unit once each month to spray for 

pests.  Please make sure screen 
doors are unlocked and pets are 

secured. 

October 14: 

Trinity, Garfield, Seminary, Central, 
Tyronn Lue, Union, Calhoun,      

Bolivar 

October 28: 

MacFarlane, Fieldcrest, Missouri, 
Wade, Liberty, Breckenridge,          
Singleton, Buchanan, Hassen,      

Boulevard, Holt, LafayeƩe 

 

October 7—Office closed for 
Administrative Work Day 

October 7-Tyronn Lue Day 
of Service 

October 10—Office closed in 
observance of Columbus Day 

October 20—Resident         
Association Meeting, 3:00pm 

October 31—Halloween 

November 4—Office closed 
for Administration Work Day 

November 11—Office closed 
in observance of Veteran’s 
Day 

November 17—Resident        
Association Meeting, 3:00pm 

November 24-25—Office 
closed in observance of 
Thanksgiving holiday 

A few REMINDERS….. 

· Your contact informaƟon needs to be kept up-to-date at the 
MHA office.  If you have changes to your phone number, email 
address, etc., please contact the MHA office to  up-date your 
file. 

· Make sure you don’t over stuff your refrigerator or freezer so 
that the unit will operate and cool your items. 

· Make sure you have permission from the MHA office before 
bringing a pet into your home. 

· All vehicles parked on MHA property must be licensed with 
current plates or tags. 

· Make sure your name and address are legible on money       
orders 



MHA Halloween DecoraƟng Contest 

Join us in celebraƟng!   

Decorate your unit with lights, window decals or use your creaƟvity!   

Judging will be done on the evening of October 27, 2022. 

 

1st place - $50 Walmart GiŌ Card 

       2nd place - $25 Walmart GiŌ Card 

                                            3rd place - $10 Walmart GiŌ Card 

 

* Please take down all decoraƟons by November  4, 2022, or there will be a charge to  remove. 

Attention all kiddos! 

See the attached coloring page 
for your chance to win a $10 

Walmart gift card.   

Color and put in the MHA drop 
box by October 27, 2022, for 

your chance to win!   

Two age brackets:   

0-5 yrs. old  

6-12 yrs. old   

Tenant Spotlight   

 

 

 
 

 

 

We can always count on Chasity to follow our MHA        
resident obligaƟons and be respecƞul to MHA staff! 

Thanks Chasity Montgomery!! 

Nominate Your Neighbor!! 

To nominate someone you would like to see featured in 
our next Tenant Spotlight, drop a note in the MHA         

drop box! 





 
Name:  ___________________________________________  Phone #:  _____________________________________ 

 

Address:  _________________________________________  Age:  _________________________________________ 


